Corrinne Van Hise 30 Henry Albert Drive Milford, CT 06461

December 15, 2020

Dr. Matthew Conway Superintendent of Derby Public Schools 35 Fifth Street Derby, CT 06418

Dear Dr. Matthew Conway,

I would like to notify you that I am resigning from my position as School Psychologist for Derby Public Schools effective January 18th 2021.

It has been a pleasure to work in Derby Public Schools for the past thirteen years. There have been many great administrators, teachers, and support staff that I have enjoyed collaborating with over the years. I wish Derby continued success in the future. Derby is a special place and will surely be missed.

Sincerely,

Corrinne Van Hise School Psychologist

Corine Vandie